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Methodism in Wiltshire 
 

Methodist Guild 
 
The winter session of the Methodist Guild commenced on Friday and the meeting took the form of a 
literary evening.  The committee responsible was fortunate in securing Mr. Reginald Stamp to give an 
address, his subject being “A talk without a title”.  In the course of this address which was much 
appreciated, Mr. Stamp introduced his audience to a very wide and interesting field of literature.  Mr. 
Geoffrey Stacey, who presided, expressed the gratitude of the Guild and the committee to Mr. Stamp 
and it is hoped that he will give another talk at some future date.  Mrs. R. Read was at the organ.  
 
North Wilts Herald, Friday, 24 October 1941 

 
 
 
 


